
Assessment & the District 
Diagnostic Numeracy 
Assessment (DNA)

This session is open to all educators and will be tailored to meet the 
needs of the participants. District Numeracy Support Teachers will be 

available to answer and support teachers. The workshop is designed to 
support:

Assessment of the DNA
Using the DNA to support planning for students

Support with Numeracy instruction

 
Date:  October 10, 2019

Time:  3:30-6:00 pm 
(Teachers are encouraged to stay as long as needed, but do not have to 

attend the entire time frame. 
 Drop in is welcome!

Location:  Board Room at Board Office
Registration:  Connie Stones:  cstones@prn.bc.ca

mailto:cstones@prn.bc.ca

